
 

 

October 12, 2020 
 
Dear Warrior Parents, Students, and Staff,  
 
Tuesday, October 13, 2020, all students that chose IN-Person learning will be in the school building 
together.  In an effort to decrease the class rosters of each section so that social distancing can 
happen, we have made changes to the master schedule.   
 
This could make changes in your child’s schedule.  We have downloaded the current grades in an effort 
to make sure a new teacher will know the students’ progress.  Please check Schoology on Tuesday 
morning.  We will be going to our EVEN periods.  Everyone will report to 2nd period, with the start of the 
class at 8:25 am.  Students will receive a printed copy of their schedule.  Below is the new bell 
schedule:  
 

Class Period Class Time   

1st or 2nd  8:25-9:42   

3rd or 4th  9:50-11:07   

LUNCH 1 11:07-11:42 5th or 6th  11:15-12:32 

5th or 6th  11:50-1:07 LUNCH 2 12:32-1:07 

7th or 8th  1:15-2:32   

Driver’s/practices 
dismissal 

2:32   

Staggered dismissal by 
Room number 

2:38 
2:43 

  

 
 
The last period of the day will be finished by 2:45 pm.  Busses will pick up students starting at 2:45 pm, 
with the last bus leaving at approximately 3:15 pm.  Students are welcome to sit and work on 
assignments in the commons until their bus or ride comes.   
 
Again, this change will decrease our roster counts in the classroom and allow for more social 
distancing.  Our first priority is to keep our students and staff safe and healthy.  Remember, all people 
coming into the building must wear their mask appropriately.  Everyone should keep distance between 
each other.  Hands should be washed often.   
 
We ask that you discuss this process with your child.  Please check Schoology and our social media 
posts for more information.   
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jane Kennedy 
Principal, RHS 
 
Success for every Warrior, 
                     every class,  
                     every day!  


